
UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST CONGREGATION OF SOUTH COUNTY 

UUCSC ANNUAL MEETING JUNE 12, 2022 -- ABSENTEE BALLOT 

UUCSC Members who cannot be present for the vote at our Annual Meeting on June 12, 2022 may submit an absentee ballot. 

Absentee ballots must be received by the Congregational Administrator at the church, by email (requires print and scan) or by 

post no later than June 9, 2022. If you need a printed copy of this document, please contact the Congregational Administrator 

ASAP by phone @ 783-4170 or email. 

It is important to remember that if an item you have voted on by absentee ballot is amended at the meeting your vote will not 

count. You cannot vote by absentee ballot and in-person and your vote cannot change once it has been submitted. Please 

circle your choices. 

Approval of the Budget 2022-2023    Yes No Abstain 

Board of Trustees Slate of Officers   Yes No Abstain 

By voting yes for the entire slate you are approving the names in caps: 

President  Elizabeth Donovan  2021-2023 

Vice President  PATRICIA HINDLEY  2022-2024  

Treasurer  Mary Alice Kimball 2021-2023 

Clerk   MARY FULTON   2022-2024         

Director   RUSSELL STOKES       2022-2023     Fulfilling the remainder of P.Hindley’s  2-year term. 

Director   ELAINE STANNARD 2022-2024   

Director   Charlie Donnelly  2021-2023 

Nominating Committee    Yes No Abstain 

Gail Burchard 2022-2023; Val Follett 2022-2024; Linda Whyte Burrell 2022-2025 

Because of the confusion of the past two years the Nominating Committee is starting fresh and will begin its normal 3-yr. staggered terms next year. 
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